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The Board of Supervisors for the County of El Dorado 

Wishes to Thank You 

B Gorman 
For Your Dedication to Improving 

ElDorado County, the Tahoe Basin, and South Lake Tahoe's 
Businesses, Residents, Environment, Recreation, Transportation, 

Economics, Health, and 
Quality of Life for All 
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& 
Supervisor Ron Mikulaco, Chair 

I 

ovasel, District V 
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